
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
HEADQUARTERS, FORTBELVOmCO.MMUNlTY HOSPITAL 


9300 DEWIITLOOP 

FORT BELVOIR, VIRGINIA 22066-5901 


RepJyto FEB 1 0 2012 
Attention of 

Office of the Commander 

-GL SO-floro 6aklr; e..I 
-Ms. Betsy UlhicbfMl. JallIes P. Dwyel 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
Medical Licensing Division 
475 Allendale Road 
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King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 ~ -..... 
DearSir!Madam: 0) p..,6 

This letter acknowledges receipt ofAmendment 89 to NRC License ~umber 08-01738-.of." 
Docket Number: 03001317/ Control Number: 574899·CRefe(e~e.) t<-LJ 

We additionally confirm that LTC Francis M. Fota (Fort Belvoir Community Hospital 
Radiation Safety Officer and the Northern Regional Medical Command Radiation Safety 
Officer) remains responsible for oversight ofongoing decommissioning activities at use areas 
identified on the Fort Belvoir Community Hospital and former Walter Reed Army Medical 
Center NRC licenses to include: 

a. The former Walter Reed Army Medical Center, 6900 Georgia Ave. NW,Washington 
DC 20307. 

b. The Diamond Ordinance Radiation Facility (DORF) complex, Forest Glen Section and 
Annex (Le., the Fort Detrick Annex as of 1 October 2008), Silver Spring, Maryland. 

For additional information, please contact Lieutenant Colonel Francis M. Fota at 1-571-231­
4034 or email francis.fota@us.army.mil and/or Colonel Casmere H. Taylor, JTF-CAPMED 
Radiation Hygiene Consultant at 1-301-400-2539 or email casmere.taylor@med.navy.mil. 

Sincerely, 

sufJ::1J 

Cdi~nel, US Army 
Commanding 
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